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Hello.
It’s always alarming to hear of ‘proposed strategy’ by a district council.

We write to urge planners to think long and hard when considering the delicate balance of the needs of natural
habitat and human needs.

We fear that, probably not in our lifetime, but eventually, a tidied up canal will attract the attention of developers,
resulting in luxury, waterside homes being built.

Of course, the canal itself is man made and its coming no doubt alarmed many local folk back in the day.
We endorse the comments made by GWT in their E Mail to you dated 11th May on the subject.

Please keep us informed of plans resulting from your review.

Sent from my iPad



